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Foundation by Numbers 
2017 marked a few milestones for the Max and Marion Caldwell 
Foundation. We have now received over $1,000,000 in total 
donations, and we received a gift from our 1,000th individual donor! 
These charts show how the foundation has grown.
In addition, for the first time, a staff member donated their 
summer salary to the foundation to support a campership! Since we 
began in 2002, we have provided almost 300 camperships and staff 
scholarships. We gave our first 2 camperships in 2004, and in 2017 
we gave 39!

You, our generous donors, are responsible for the foundation’s 
success. You helped send 39 children to 4 different camps last 
summer. We thank you, and most importantly, they thank you! 
Scattered through this newsletter are snippets of notes we received 
from 2017 campers and their families. We believe that summer camp 
can change a child’s life, and we know you do too. THANK YOU!

2018 Alan Wadsworth 
Memorial Campership 
Alan Wadsworth passed away in 
November 2017, aged 86. The 
foundation has designated a 2018 
campership in his name, to honor his 
life and acknowledge his years’ of 
commitment to Kennolyn. 
Alan and Connie Wadsworth have been part 
of the Kennolyn family since 1966, when 
Uncle Max and Aunt Marion hired Alan to be 
the Hi-Camp Waterfront Director and SCUBA 
instructor. Over the years Alan and Connie 
took on lots of different roles, including running 
Family Camp with Ken and Candy Caldwell. 
Their children all attended Kennolyn, and their 
grandchildren attend today! Connie was the 
inaugural president of this foundation, and 
Kennolyn was an important part of their lives 
together for over 50 years. 
We know that Alan would be thrilled to know 
that a child is attending Kennolyn this summer 
in his memory. And we thank Alan for his 
dedication to children, Kennolyn, and this 
foundation.

Raise $$ for the 
foundation while you 
shop on Amazon
AmazonSmile will 
automatically donate 0.5% of the purchase price from 
your eligible purchases to the foundation! 
Use this link to get started:  
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/16-1641295   

It’s just like shopping on the regular Amazon site, with the 
same prices and selection, and your shopping cart and 
order history transfer over. The bonus is that when you 
shop at smile.amazon.com, Amazon makes a donation 
to support sending children to camp!

Many more 
campers like 
these got to 

go to camp 
because of

 YOU!
see more inside



Meet your 2017 Campership Recipients!

Sponsored by Gold Arrow Camp
Via West  -  Hannah Geoghegan, Dylan Yang 

Sponsored by Kennolyn Camps 
Camp Krem - Alexis Miller, DeMariye Mason

Connie Wadsworth Campership	
	 Elijah Edwards
We Run for Chelsea Campership		
	 Frances & Harry Barnato	
Chelsea Corey Memorial Campership	
	 Timia Rayford

Aunt Marion & Uncle Max Campership
	 David Banker
	 Maple Barker
	 Amy Gray
	 Cipriano Villalon

Pat and Jack Veatch Family Campership	
	 Tara Perkins
Jeanette LeFevre Campership 
	 Jacob Lenz

Camperships for Campers with Disabilities

Camper Store Account Campership	
	 Juan Quezadas
	 Diego Quezadas
	 Ely Sullivan
	 Gamble Kellermyer
	 Jayden Packer-Keller
	 William Bulfin
	 Gaia Trinity
	 Keely Fry
	 Ava Peyton
	 Reilly Allison

Kirkwood Family	 Campership 
	 Lily Lena

College Scholarship Recipient
Jamie Mancini was a Kennolyn 
Day Camp camper for 8 
summers. She’s now been on 
staff for 2. She is studying 
at Gonzaga University in 
Washington. 

Brittany Grissett has been a counselor at 
Gold Arrow Camp for 
8 summers! She’s 
studying at Fresno 
State University.

Tyler Munoz has been 
a Gold Arrow Camp 
counselor for 3 years and is getting a Master’s 
degree in Sports Psychology at Fresno State.

Kennolyn Camperships



Bella and Ilya Fishman Endowment
Parents of Victoria Maroulis 
2018 marks the first year for 
our newest endowed 
campership! The Bella and Ilya 
Fishman Campership has been 
awarded to Khando Gyaltsen. 
Khando is from Mountain View, 
California, and is going into 8th 
grade. She has friends who go to 
Kennolyn, and she’s really excited to 
join them this year.
Victoria and Jim Maroulis have 
been sending their three children 
to Kennolyn for years. Two of them 
have gone all the way through the 
counselor-in-training program, and 
the third is still a camper. 
They asked us to set up 
the endowed campership in 
memory of Vicki’s parents, 
Bella and Ilya Fishman, who 
were avid hikers and nature 
lovers. This endowment 
means that one child will get 
to attend Kennolyn’s Resident 
Camp every summer, in 
perpetuity. It’s truly a lasting 
gift, and the foundation 
is honored to receive the 
Maroulis’ generous donation.

Meet your 2017 Campership Recipients!

Spotlight:
Hannah Geoghegan was born with a brain tumor. Her mom 
expressed deep gratitude for the scholarship that allowed 
Hannah to attend camp at Via West Campus. Because Via 
nurses can administer her gastrostomy tube feedings and 
medications throughout the day and night, Hannah joined 
her peers for swimming, outdoor dancing, pottery making, 
campfire circles and culinary arts classes.

Manny Vezie Campership - Gabriel Chung, Grayson Fitzgerald,  
Sidney Fitzgerald, Brendan Sherrill, Atreyu Lebed

Jean N Vezie Campership - Noah Hilles     Gregory Family Memorial Campership- Jack Wilson
 

Chelsea Corey Endowment 
You probably 
remember 
the groups of 
Chelsea Corey’s 
friends who ran 
marathons in 
2016 (Belfast) and 
2017 (Edinburgh) 
to raise money to send campers to Kennolyn in her 
memory. Kennolyn was an incredibly important part of 
Chelsea’s life, and they wanted to give other children the 
opportunity to experience camp too.
Now the ‘We Run for Chelsea’ group has set a goal 
of raising enough money to create a permanent 
endowment in her name. To achieve that, they need to 
raise a total of $50K, and they know that’s ambitious. 
But if they succeed, a child will get to attend Kennolyn 
every summer, forever!
This year they’re going hiking, all over the world… 
They expect 15-20 people in Scotland to hike up Ben 
Nevis, another 10 plan to hike Mt. Diablo in California, 
and a few others are hiking in New Zealand. As we go 
to press, about 300 donors have helped them raise 
almost $20K! You can read more about their story on 
their GoFundMe page: https://www.gofundme.com/
thisisforchelsea
We have no doubt that the Chelsea Corey Endowment 
isn’t far away, and we applaud them!

Bella & Ilya Fishman



If any donors are missing from the above list, or if you would like your name listed differently, please send us an email.

Our Generous 2017 Donors  (Gifts of $50 or more)

Please contact us at foundation@
caldwellfoundation.org with any 
questions or for more information  
on donating.

MMCF 
Board 

Risë Berry, President   •   Doug Kirkwood   •   Scott Kirkwood   •   Clare Schneider 
Dick Wood   •   Hannah Wilson            Pam Caldwell Nootbaar, Executive Director

Endowments:
(in order of donation date) 

Ken Caldwell Family
Carolyn Caldwell Folmar Family
Pam Caldwell Nootbaar Family
Lindsey Caldwell Johnson Family
Stephen Caldwell Family
Kirkwood Family
Doug Kirkwood
Jack & Pat Veatch Family
Jeanette LeFevre
Valorie Carpenter
Maroulis Family

Organizations:	

Amazon Smile
The Benevity Community Impact 
Fund
GoFundMe
Gold Arrow Camp
Kennolyn Camps

Individual and Family 
Donors:	

Ms. Jane Anthony
Daniel & Mary Atler Charitable Fund
The Barbagli Family
Susan Barnett
Reilly Barry
Mr. & Mrs. James Beckley
Mr. & Mrs. Berkley
Lisa Bernstein

Rise Berry & John Double
Pamela Billings
The Brentani Family
Jennifer Buckley
Dr. Alexa Budde
Alena Byrnes
Jennifer Carlstrom
The Chadwick Family
Laurence & Terri Chambers
Brian & Sally Chess
Nancy Chin
Heidi Clark
The Cohen Family
The Cone Family
The Conroy Family
Mr. Mark Cooper
Jan Cutter
Brian & Lori Dougherty
Blair Dunton
The Evans Family
The Felton Family
Ellen Fey
Dr. & Mrs. Fletcher
The Gaynor Family
The Goradia Family
Cathy Gordon
The Gouw Family
The Hammond Family
Joanne Haney
Cindy Hendricks
Mr. Norman Higginbotham
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Hill
The Holloman-Kincaid Family
Sue & Skip Hoyt
The Hsu Family
The James Family

The Jenkins Family
Mr. & Mrs. Ron Johnson
Joey Tuttle Judge
Patricia Kendrick
Katy Kennedy
The King Family
John Kirkwood
Scott Kirkwood
The Klaus Family
The Knauf Family
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Kulka
Mr. & Mrs. Eric Lauterbach
Michel Lemberger
The Levy/Glidewell Family
Steve Liebenberg
Ms. Longchamps
Laura Macleod
Kamin Macomber
Charlotte Matityahu
The McCarthy Macksood Family
Mr. Michael McConnell
Judith McKissack
Mr. & Mrs. Edwin Mihm
Mr. & Mrs. Moller
The Moore Family
The Munro Family
Mr. & Mrs. Jeff Neishi
Mr. John Nootbaar
Shirley Nootbaar
Michael & Joan Noyes
The Orion Family
Dr. & Mrs. Benjamin & Julie Potkin
Mr. Rees
Dr. Reynolds
Larissa Roesch
Max Rosenblatt

Vlada Rutkevich
Mary Sanchez & Jim Carroll
The Schilit/McLaughlin Family
Clare Schneider & Drew Barringer
Mr. & Mrs. Seiler
The Semenova Family
Mr. & Mrs. Jeremy Siegel
The Slosberg Family
The Specker Family
The Speiser Family
The Spero Family
The Stafford Family
The Stanger Family
Marianne Strader
Karen Streeter
John Suvannavejh
Michele Taipale
The Tella Family
The Thompson Family
The Thornborrow Family
The Treiger Family
Mrs. & Mr. Turegano
The Van Os Family
Jack & Pat Veatch
Bart Verheijen
Mrs. Wadsworth
Mr. & Mrs. Wald
The Warren Family
The Watson Family
The Werner Family
Alison West
KD Williamson
Mr. & Mrs. Wilson
The Winters Family
Mr. & Mrs. Dick Wood
Mr. & Mrs. Hobie Woods

Can you help?
Do you know 
a child who 
could benefit 
from a chance 
to go to camp? 
We’re always 
on the lookout 
for kids who will thrive at camp, 
and wouldn’t have the opportunity 
without a campership. You can 
check our website at www.
caldwellfoundation.org for details 
on all the available camperships 
and how to apply, and you can 
also email us at foundation@
caldwellfoundation.org. We want 
to keep expanding the number of 
children and families impacted by 
campership opportunities, because 
we know the impact a summer at 
camp can have on a child.
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My favorite parts of Kennolyn are 
the 

counselors and the friendships. I also love the 

classes...I love evening activities and lowering 

the flag. All of these things are what makes 

camp a special place for me!

I was so happy that I was 
given the opportunity to come 

to Kennolyn. I truly treasure 
the fact that you have given 
many children (including me) 
the chance to go to such a 
wonderful camp.

Sincerely, Maple
Here is Maple vaulting - 

her favorite activity at camp


